
 

 

13 March 2020 

 
SUPERHEROES…ASSEMBLE! 

Thursday 26 March 2020 
 

Superheroes…Assemble! is almost here! We have a huge day of superhero themed fun activities for students and their families. 
Just a friendly reminder, that all activities are for students who have paid their $25 participation fee (family discounts apply), so 
if you haven’t paid yet please do so before the day to avoid missing out!  
 
Students are encouraged to come to school dressed as their favourite superhero! 
 
Schedule 

 Metropolis to Gotham 
City Dash 

CLASSROOM 
ACTIVITIES 

BUYING 
CLASSROOM 
ACTIVITIES  

9:10 – 9:15 WHOLE SCHOOL ASSEMBLY 

9:20 - 10:05 EARLY STAGE 1 STAGE 3 STAGE 2 STAGE 1 

10:05 - 10:50 STAGE 1 EARLY STAGE 1 STAGE 3 STAGE 2 

11:00 - 11:55 LUNCH 

12:00 - 12:50 STAGE 2 STAGE 1 EARLY STAGE 1 STAGE 3 

12:50 - 1:40 STAGE 3 STAGE 2 STAGE 1 EARLY STAGE 1 

1:50 – 2:15 RECESS 

2:15 – 2:45 RAFFLE 

 
Metropolis to Gotham City Dash 
An epic inflatable obstacle course that will challenge your speed, agility and bravery on the field. 
 
Buying 
A range of novelty items and showbags will be available for purchase on the day; including Lotza Lollies, Monster Lollies & Fun, 
Monster Snack and Superhero showbags, comic books, stickers, jelly beans, hair ties and more! You can have your photo taken 
with a green screen and add an awesome Superhero-themed background! There will also be sideshow games and the P&C will 
be cooking a sausage sizzle at lunch. All items can be purchased using tokens, no cash will be accepted at the stalls.  
 
Classroom Activities 
A variety of Superhero-themed activities will be run in-class, including a colouring-in competition to find a winner per grade! 
 
Everyone is welcome  
Parents, carers, siblings – invite them all!  There will be the opportunity for family members who are not QHPS students to 
participate in the Metropolis to Gotham City Dash during lunchtime. The cost will be $15 per person and cash only payments will 
be accepted on the day. Spectators are encouraged to come and cheer for free! During the lunch break, we also have Bingo and 
Chocolate Wheel (adults only) with MANY fabulous prizes up for grabs!  
 
This year, we are raising money to upgrade our school environment to provide facilities that support good health, ensure 
students feel physically safe and optimise learning experiences. This begins with the redesign and renovation of our drab student 
toilets to ensure the provision of clean, pleasant and safe toilet facilities; with fresh paint, decorative artworks and positive 
affirmations/messages of hope. It would be fantastic to see the whole school community supporting this event. Please save the 
date and join us on the day for some fun!  
 
We look forward to seeing the whole school community at Superheroes…Assemble! 
 
 
Bert Lo Campo           Michael Stewart 
Principal           Event Coordinator 


